When each autopsy 1s completed, we send a letter to parents. Among other things, 1t informs
them of the fact that about once each year, we bury remains in a plot at Oakbrook Memorial Park,

3007 Highway 25 North (just north of Greenwood). A single marker there honors the many families
served by the Greenwood Genetic Center. Below 1s a map of the memorial park. For any questions,

call during work hours (8 am — 5 pm) 1-800-939-1920 or 1-864-388-1700 and ask for Fetal Pathology.
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